VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY
SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES 
March 12, 2020
OPENING BUSINESS 

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:00 P.M. in the SBDM conference room.  Members present were Mrs. Rachel Webb, Mrs. Jaime Fey, Mrs. Brynn Newcomb, Mrs. Ashley Cockriel, Mrs. Nancy McCoy.  Absent was Mrs. Robin DeRossett.  Guest was Mr. Jeremy Lundy.  Mrs. Consuelo Murrell took the Minutes.  
Mrs. Fey  made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Newcomb seconded the motion.  Mrs. Fey made a motion to approve the Minutes of the February 26, 2020 meeting.  Mrs. Newcomb seconded the motion.  Motions unanimously carried.
Good News Reports –  
The Vine Grove Elementary Academic Team took the both the District and Region Championships this year. 
Public Comments –There were no public comments at this time.
Planning-  Recent visits to West Point schools was discussed.
Budget Reports-  
School Activity Budget/Charitable Gaming Budget Approvals- the Council reviewed and discussed the February School Activity Funds Sweep Account/Per Public Allocation Funds and Charitable Gaming Fund Budgets.  Mrs. Fey made a motion for approval of the budgets. Mrs. Newcomb seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously carried.
COMMITTEE REPORTS – There were no committee reports for review.
NEW BUSINESS

West Point Merger –  the Council reviewed and discussed the upcoming merger with West Point Schools for the 2020-21 school year. 
Meeting Date for Next Meeting:  April 16, 2020
ADJOURN 
Mrs. Fey made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Newcomb seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.
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